
 

 

BBQ LUNCH REMINDER 
 
Students who purchased meals for 
the BSU BBQ Fundraiser, don’t 
forget that Wednesday, Feb. 22 is 
the big day Smoke City BBQ will be 
on campus distributing pre-paid 
meals!  
 
Students participating in the lunch 
will be allowed to leave class early 
to line up for their meal. 
 
Happy eating!  


